From: Alison watson [N

Sent: 01 August 2019 08:45
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application 2018/3672/P

.I am writing to protest strongly against the proposal to build additional houses on
a current site of one in Millfield Lane. As a year round pond swimmer I treasure the
relatively quiet and rural nature of the area. This proposal would add traffic and
pollution to an environmentally sensitive area and benefit only those with a large
income.

Alison Watson
84 St. James Lane
N103RD



